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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 8:53 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr block
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From: Kathy Hearn [mailto:kathyhearn@rcn.com]
Sent: Saturday, January 07, 2017 4:21 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr block 

To David Olson,

I have lived in Newtonville since 1970.  I love this village. I'm writing to ask you not to re-zone the Orr block, 
but keep it at the current zoning. Having bigger buildings will add to the traffic problems we already have, and 
will spoil the village atmosphere that those of us who have chosen to live here love so much.  What is great 
about Newton is that it doesn't feel like a big city.  Please don't change that. Please protect our village.

Kathy Hearn
21 Claflin Place
617-965-0938
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